
FILE NO. 20-1574 
 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to Citywide Job Order Contracting. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
REQUEST the City's Chief Procurement Officer to consider Job Order Contracting in the City's overall 
procurement strategy as part of their Strategic Plan for purchasing. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the Bureau of Engineering or Department of General 
Services. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a 
financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on October 26, 2022, your Public Works Committee considered a Bureau of 
Engineering and Department of General Services joint report relative to Citywide Job Order Contracting. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the report’s recommendation, 
as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
HUTT  YES 
 
ME 10/26/22 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


